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BOBIN PUBLIC SCHOOL

Parent or Guardian Information and Consent Form

CULTURAL CRUISE ON WALLIS LAKE
Dear Parent or Guardian,

On Friday 26th February 2021 the whole school will be joining with Elands and Mt George Schools for an excursion to Forster for a cruise with Steve Brereton, visiting significant cultural sites on Wallis Lake.  

Students are to wear school shirts and are to bring a hat, morning tea, lunch and a drink with them.  The bus ill be leaving from the school at 9.15am and will return for the normal bus run.  There will be no cost to families.
Sarah Parker
Relieving Principal

(
CULTURAL CRUISE ON WALLIS LAKE
I hereby consent to ________________________________________________ attending the cultural cruise on Friday 26th February 2021. 
I understand that transport will be by bus.
 Special needs of my child, which you should be aware (e.g. allergies, medication – please 
 provide full details):


Signature of Parent or Guardian





Date

Please complete the above consent form and return to the office by Monday 22nd February 2021.
